
 

 

 
 
 

 Thursday 14th July 2022 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
What an action packed summer term! With school trips, residentials, sports days and the ‘Camp Out’ to 
name just a few experiences the children have enjoyed in recent weeks, it has been brilliant to see them 
thriving after a difficult few years. 
 
As the school year draws to a close, I need to say a few goodbyes… 
 
On Friday we say goodbye to our wonderful Year 6 learners. We are so proud of this cohort of children 
and we wish them all the happiness and success as they begin new adventures at their secondary schools. 
They are a credit to the school and their families and we look forward to hearing about them going on to 
achieve their dreams in the years to come. 
 
We also say goodbye to Mr Richardson and Mrs Kimpton. Mr Richardson has secured a teaching position 
closer to where he lives and Mrs Kimpton is excited to be moving onto a role working as a specialist in 
additional learning needs. I am sure you will join me thanking them for their service as we wish them all 
the very best for the future.  
 
Finally, as you are aware I will be moving onto a new role in September. I’d like to take this opportunity 
to say massive thank you for all your support over the past 3 years. I’m extremely proud of the progress 
the school has made and look forward to seeing the school go from strength to strength in years to come. 
 
I wish everyone a safe and restful summer holiday and all the very best for the future. 
 
Warmest regards, 
 

 
 
Mr Phil Dickson 
Headteacher 
Ysgol Maes Y Mynydd 
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